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From: 
Dr. Rick Burton
Science Faculty
Jefferson Science College
12, Nelson Dr
Chicago – 45216

To: 
Mr. Nell Carton
Manager
New Engineering Solutions
Chicago, – 45134

May 01, 2012
Dear Mr. Carton,

This is in reference to Mr. Melvin Hamilton’s job application in your company for the post of Jr. Engineer.

Melvin was a student of our institute. He was a meritorious student of our college. He excelled in all his semesters and ranked 5th.
Further, I would like to say that his financial condition is not stable and he needs a job. But, this is not the only factor for recommending him, he is a brilliant science student and thus, I support his application.

I know about your organization and its involvements. ‘New Engineering Solutions’ is a prestigious company. It encourages new & innovative minds.

I am recommending Melvin’s candidature for this open position in your company. I am very much sure that being an intelligent person, he will definitely fulfill your expectations and will give his best. He is a sincere and disciplined person.
So, please consider his application for this position. 
Thanking you for your consideration.

Regards,

Dr. Rick Burton
Science Faculty
Jefferson Science College
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